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Metro Conveys Correspondence Regarding Deficit Reduction Sequester To Congress and Administration

The Budget Control Act of 2011 provides for a deficit reduction sequester that is designed to achieve savings of $1.2 trillion through Federal Fiscal Year 2021. The Act divides the cuts necessary to achieve this cut in federal spending evenly between non-defense and defense spending. The majority of cuts resulting from the Act will occur from discretionary programs and not mandatory programs like Social Security. Today, Metro conveyed correspondence to Congressional leaders and the Executive Office of the President (Office of Management and Budget) expressing support for the federal New Starts program, which may be subject to sequestration. For your review, please find a copy of our letter regarding the sequestration process under the Budget Control Act of 2011.



	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, California 90012-2952
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447



